
 

 

JT/ew/Results Day 
 
 
4th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE Results Day – Thursday 21st August 2025   
 
To ensure every student feels supported and has access to immediate guidance in 
their next stage of education, we are inviting students in to collect their results on 
Thursday 21st August 2025.  
 
Students can collect their results from the Main Hall from 8:30am until 11:30am. 
Students will need to enter the school through the main reception and make their 
way to the main hall.  
 
If any student is not able to collect their results personally, they can be collected on 
behalf of the student by parents. A signed note must be provided from the student 
giving them permission to collect. Please state the student’s name and collector’s 
name within this.   
 
Before leaving, please ensure that we have your child’s destination for Post-16.  
 
Please note that students are required to collect their exam certificates once they 
have been delivered to the school in the new academic year. We will contact you 
once all the student’s certificates have arrived, which is usually around November. If 
you change your contact details prior to this, then please let the school know so we 
can still contact you with their information.   
 
If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us via the 
school: postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk or by telephone: 01922 710257.  

We wish all the student’s every success in the future.  

Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
J Till 
Headteacher 
 

mailto:postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk

